
 
 
 
July 20, 2021 
 
Key West Historical Architectural Review Commission  
1300 White Street 
Key West, FL 33040 
 

Re: A Potential New Home at 314 Amelia Street, Key West, FL 33040   

As a neighbor, I have no opposition to the owner’s plans as I believe the new structure will enhance the 

neighborhood as well as will be a certain improvement over the existing structure.  I am also supportive 

of multi-generational owners having the ability to retain their properties by improving them and I look 

forward to the family remaining a part of the community for foreseeable future.   

Sincerely,    

 

George Robb 

Owner, 315 Catherine st, Key West, FL  33040 


